Kattie Riggs

From: Kimberly Davis

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 9:10 AM
To: John M. Lewis

Subject: Motion Made by TAC

Hi John,

Here is the motion that was made by TAC. It was made at the September 18, 2018 TAC Meeting.

ii. Site Distance Issue on Ganong St and 34 Ave

A motion was made by Mr. Mackenroth, seconded by Mr. Anderson, to

concur with Public Works' assessment that the site distance is not impacted

at the site triangle at the southeast corner of 34 Ave and Ganong St., and it

carried by the following vote: Aye: Mitchell, Lyman, Jesic, La Salle, and Tong.
Let me know if you need anything else.

Thanks,

Kim



